
April 14th, 2024

Jamila Sheffield
Secretary Treasurer
Committee of Adjustment
Planning and Economic Development
Planning, City of Hamilton

Dear Jamila Sheffield,

I am writing to formally resign from my position as a member of the Committee of Adjustment,
effective immediately.

.

Thank you for the opportunity to contribute to the Committee of Adjustment. I wish the
Committee continued success in all its endeavors.

Sincerely,

Marvin J. Largo

Marvin J. Largo




